
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 
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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you, to Char Ball, Jennifer Seaver and Kathi Brueggemann for all the 

administrative work and chasing people and forms down for their vaccines and to 
Karen Yust, our Infection Control Nurse for coordinating all those forms and the 
Walgreens relationship. All while doing their day jobs during a pandemic:)  
 

● Thank you to our Facilities, Observation Nurses and Material Handling 
teams for setting up all the vaccination stations and observation spaces. The 
below photo from our first clinic was detailed by space, PPE, wipes, trash cans 
and traffic flow, all to make a challenging task look easy! Walgreens informed me 
of another location that cancelled their clinic that was scheduled for the week 
after ours because they did not have the capacity to set up the clinic. This team 
would never let that happen!   
 

● Lastly thank you to all our residents and staff and all of you, our supporters 
for looking out for others, by agreeing to get vaccinated and/or helping your loved 
ones make this decision. Although the decision seems easy to me, the internet 
and media have not helped people make this decision to be vaccinated any 
easier! Bravo!!!!  
 

 



 

 
Campus Happenings 

● We are beyond excited to be holding our second vaccination clinic, where Health 
Care Center residents will be getting their second vaccination and now the 
Courtyards and River Oaks Assisted Living residents, the Terrace Independent 
Living residents are getting their first. If you are helping your loved one with their 
forms please be sure to get it back to your respective program areas contact as 
soon as possible. We need to enter all data into the Walgreens database and 
with 400-500 people getting vaccinated next week there is a lot of preparation 
underway. If you have any questions, please let us know. Here are the contact 
persons once again for all program areas. 
 

○   Health Care Center 1st and 2nd vaccination, return forms to: 
■  Char Ball - cball@luthermanor.org 

○   Courtyards and River Oaks, return forms to: 
■  Jennifer Seaver - jseaver@luthermanor.org 

○   Terrace & Supportive Living, return forms to: 
■  Kathi Brueggemann - kbrueggemann@luthermanor.org 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


